
Katherine McMullen 
 

I oppose the 3009 Vulcan Quarry. 
The population in this area has increased rapidly requiring more housing and schools along with
increased pressure on the roadways to accommodate the population growth. Clean water and good
air quality is vital for this growth. 
This proposed Quarry is also very close to a nature preserve and a world famous bat cave (Braken
Bat Cave). 
I believe best management practices include not allowing mining which could adversely affect the
health and wellbeing of generations of Texans as well as damage or destroy our delicate Hill
Country both above and below ground.


